October 2023 Assembly
District 2 Report

| am so grateful to be part of District 2. Our members are so active and supportive of each
other. Several of us recently attended Area Serenity Weekend. Our district led a session
Saturday morning and a couple of other members also hosted sessions.

This was my second time attending the Area Serenity Weekend and it’s a great opportunity to
connect with other members throughout the Area and build relationships.

Our District continues to be active! Our three meetings are seeing visitors who return and are
becoming active members. We’'re busy planning our workshop for Serenity Weekend and
discussing new activities.

Our Public Outreach coordinator has been very active. She assembles small blue bags and
distributes them to local treatment centers, libraries, and doctors’ offices. The packs include a
district meeting schedule, The detachment and newcomers pamphlets, the Al-Anon Faces
Alcoholism pamphlet, and a Forum. A sticker outside the bag also provides the district phone
number. She also has reached out to laundromats and even Casey’s to display Al-Anon posters.
We are so fortunate to have someone so dedicated to spreading the word and helping those
who need our program find it!

In service,

Luanne T.



